NOVEMBER 13, 2015 NEWSLETTER

Shabbat Candle Lighting 4:19





There was so much fun and learning at school last week!

We learned all about nutrition. We spoke about the food pyramid and what are good foods to eat and what are some not such good foods to eat. We conducted different food experiments such as seeing if an orange floats or sinks in water. We also had a blindfold taste test and the results were great. Your children thought that an onion was yummy and yucky ©.

We had a blast making new orange play dough with gold glitter, and immensely enjoyed several art projects. We also continued with our ABC and Aleph Bet adventures.

In 'Parshat Toldot' (the weekly Torah portion of Toldot), we learned how Rivka was blessed with twin boys. We talked about Esav (Esau) and Yaakov (Jacob).

We had fun singing and dancing with Morah Sara in Music class and learned new soccer moves in Soccer class. We had a great Shabbat party and had so much fun making our Challahs and dancing to Shabbat Music. This week, began our Thanksgiving Theme. Please look for a Thanksgiving invitation to our Thanksgiving breakfast on Wednesday, November 25^{thi} in your child's backpack.

We wish you a great, safe week ahead.

Sincerely, Morah Michal & Morah Amy©

P.S. To view photos of your children, go to www.JewishELC.org and click on the picture tab.

Login: jelc Password: happy

Be sure to click on Morah Michal's photo album.









